
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

         HAMILTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

 

 
Questions? Please email: charpac38@gmail.com 

 
Dear Hamilton Families, 
 

Just in time for BBQ Season! The PAC is excited to partner with Neufeld Farms again to raise money to 

support our children’s education. All your favourite frozen food items are available along with an assortment of 

cookies, pies, hors d’oeuvres and many more. This is the perfect time to stock your freezer for the summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When is the fundraiser 

running? 

April 25 – May 12th 

***All orders must be submitted and 

paid before midnight on May 12th *** 

How to order? 

Please visit: https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2025-hamilton-elementary 

*Please use YOUR CHILD’S FIRST AND LAST NAME in the “student/player/participant” field 

*Please share the link with family and friends; they should enter your child’s name when ordering 

Pick-up Date: May 22nd  

Time: 5:30pm 

Location: Hamilton 

Community Centre 

*All items must be 

picked up at this time 

Payment Options? 

Credit card – No added transaction fee 

E-transfer – Please send e-transfer to: 

HamiltonSD38pac@gmail.com and include your child’s 

name and order number in the message. We have 

automatic deposit. There is no additional processing fee. 

 

 

All money raised will go towards 

enriching our children’s education at 

Hamilton Elementary 

Thank you for your support! 
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